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Home > The College to host virtual Parents Event

Tuesday, 14 July 2020

Parents and guardians are invited to join Bournemouth & Poole College’s virtual Parents Event on Thursday July 23 from 5.30-
7.30pm.

In response to the impact the global health crisis has had on education, the College is hosting the event to provide reassurance
and guidance to parents, by explaining the different opportunities available to students to achieve their future career goals. 

The event will consist of a series of presentations and interactive Q&A sessions on relevant topics including apprenticeships, study
programmes and student support available at the College.

Please visit www.thecollege.co.uk/parents-event to book onto the event.

Copyright © 2019 Bournemouth & Poole College

1

https://www.thecollege.co.uk
https://www.thecollege.co.uk/
https://www.thecollege.co.uk/news/college-host-virtual-parents-event#picture-colorbox-bRnC6zbVFK
https://www.thecollege.co.uk/offering/esol2d00re19-20

